

Dear Parents,

It's Spelling Bee time! Our school spelling bee will be held on

Friday, December 6, 2024 at 9am in the Cafeteria.

Any student in grades 5 - 6 is eligible to participate. We will be providing the Spelling Bee Study List to all students who wish to participate. Students must study over the next month as much as possible to prepare. Parents are welcome to attend our Spelling Bee.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Wolfe or Ms. Logan. Thank you for helping make this year's Spelling Bee a success!

Please return the bottom portion signed with your student if he or she will be participating.		
Student Name:		
Grade:	Homeroom:	
Parent Signature:		